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Hall Rental: Please e-mail sacredhearthallrentals@live.com or call Marci Zimmerman, 925-487-8060. 
  Holtman Hall Contracts are posted on the church website, https://catholic.irockne.com 
Baptism: One class is required for parents and sponsors!  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Marriage: A six-month notice is required.  Please call Fr. Dariusz or Deacon Roger or Deacon Alvin. 
Pro-Life Coordinator: Linda Kutach Strmiska, 512-560-7197 or lifeatshc@gmail.com.  
Ministry to the Sick: When a parishioner is hospitalized or homebound, please contact the rectory. 
Confessions: Rockne and String Prairie:   A half-hour before Mass on Friday, Saturday and Sunday or by appointment. 
Rosary:  Prayed 30 minutes before Mass. 
 

October 23, 2022 – Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

MASSES: Monday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) For the Parishioners 
 Tuesday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Herbert Friske – by Family 
 Wednesday 7:00 p.m. (String Prairie) David & Cathy Frerich and Clayton Seidel – by Anne Seidel and Family 
 Thursday 7:00 a.m. (Rockne) Mark Goertz – by Clark & Denise Hilbig 
 Friday 7:00 p.m. (Rockne) Lawrence and Lonnie Wilhelm – by Daugherty Family 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Rockne) Gene Seidel – by Family 
 Sunday 8:00 a.m. (Rockne) Living and deceased members of John & Annie Hoffman Family – by Family 
  10:00 a.m. (String Prairie) James Seidel and Stephen Wallace – by John & Sharon Foerster 
 

Weekend Masses continue to be live streamed. Only Saturday’s 5:00 p.m. Mass will be shown in Holtman Hall and the Eucharist 
distributed. 
 

There will be a second collection this weekend, October 22 and 23 for World Mission Sunday. 
 

The Patriotic Rosary led by the Knights of Columbus for the good of our country will be prayed on Thursday, October 27, at 8:00 p.m., 
at Ascension, in Bastrop, on Friday, November 4, at 7:00 p.m., at Sacred Heart, in Elgin and on Tuesday, November 8, at 7:15 p.m., at 
St Paul’s, Smithville.  (Mike May) 
 

The Diocese is changing the system and training materials used for EIM compliance (Ethics in Ministry).  To make the process as 
smooth as possible, the current system will be frozen for new applicants on November 1, and for recording training attendance on 
November 15.  To ensure your record is transferred correctly to the new system, please make sure your training is up-to-date through 
January 2023.  To help, we will have a training for those who have attended training before on October 18 and a training for anyone 
interested in October 25.  Both trainings will be in the Holtman Hall classroom at 6:30 p.m., lasting approximately two hours.  Call Laura 
at 512-554-4448 with questions.  (Laura Wolbrueck) 
 

Calling all Ministers of St. Mary’s and Sacred Heart, Extraordinary Ministers, Lectors, Greeters and Ushers whether previous, current, 
or new.  Are you spiritually prepared to serve the Lord in your ministry?  It is important to know what to do, but even more 
important, that we come spiritually prepared to serve.  Please join us on Saturday, October 29, at 3:00 p.m. as Dick Phillips, a spiritual 
director, leads us in a reflection on how we spiritually prepare our hearts to complete this task as Jesus would have us do.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Marilyn Klaus at 281-455-5547.  (Marilyn Klaus) 
 

Catholic Service Appeal (CSA) pledge weekend is October 29.  If you have received the pledge form in the mail, please feel free to 
drop it in the collection baskets.  (Marsha Ireland) 
 

All Souls Envelopes are available.  Return on or before November 2, either in Sunday collection or place on the altar.  (Deacon Roger) 
 

WYD2023 Fundraiser -- ROCKNE RAMBLE 5k Run/2k Walk - November 5.  All participants receive a finisher's medal, bib and shirt.  
Additional 1st/2nd/3rd place medals will be given to 5k finishers in each age group.  Cost: from now until October 25 is $25; October 26 
to November 5 is $40.  Lots of food, family and fun!  All proceeds benefit our youth going to Lisbon Portugal.  Contact Marsha Ireland at 
512-897-7050 for more information. (Marsha Ireland) 
 

Blessing of the Graves will be Monday, October 31, at 6:00 p.m.  We will meet by the Cross.  Mass will follow the Blessing of the 
Graves Service. 
 

The Knights of Columbus encourages citizens to educate themselves on candidates and issues so that informed votes are cast.  For 
Bastrop County voting information, go to bastropvotes.org.  This website has voting locations, dates, times, and sample ballots.  The 
first day of early voting is October 24, election day is November 8.  (Mike May) 
 

There is a new email address to submit bulletin announcements.  It is bulletin@shcrockne.church.  It is also listed in the header of the 
bulletin.  The old email address will no longer be available after November 1, 2022. 
 

Respect Life Month:  For women and men suffering after abortion, May the Church’s abortion healing ministry, Project Rachel, help 
them find peace and healing through Christ’s endless mercy.  project-rachel@austindiocese.org  (Linda Kutach Strmiska) 
 

Collection:  $3,527.00 
 

Oct. 29 Rosary: Eva Friske    
Statue: Alois Goertz Family   

Oct. 30 Rosary: August Boer    
Statue: Carl Meuth Family   

 Chalice: Blondena Saucedo 
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue or Chalice home, don’t feel obligated. But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and before 
returning. 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
 

Oct. 30 Cleaning: Carolyn Hammons Team 5   
 Statue: Ron & Emily Hammons   
If you feel uneasy taking the Statue home, don’t feel obligated. But for your safety, please sanitize after receiving and before returning. 
 

Collection:  $ 
 

Blessing of the Graves will be next Sunday, October 30, following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
 

Calling all Ministers:  See announcement above.  (Marilyn Klaus) 
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